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Information & Support

This toolkit has been designed to give you the most relevant 
information about trauma responses, tips on self care and
information on the services available for support















When should I seek professional help?

Everyone deals with traumatic experiences differently. Many people will be able to recover after a traumatic event 
with support from family, friends and their workplace. In the early stages, psychological professional help is not 
usually necessary. Even when you have recovered from a traumatic event, you probably won’t forget about it. You 
might still feel negative emotions about it or find it upsetting to think about from time to time. Many people will still 
experience feelings that are overwhelming in the first few weeks after a traumatic event, this is normal. Most people 
recover naturally from these events. However, some people may need additional support to help them cope. For 
example, people who have had other traumatic events happen to them and people
with previous mental health difficulties may be more at risk.

You should ask your GP for help if:
It is recommended that you seek professional support if after the first few weeks you are still experiencing the 
following difficulties:

• Feeling upset and fearful
• Finding it difficult to stop thinking about the incident
• Having nightmares
• Feeling more irritable
• Feeling more jumpy

• Struggling to work or look after your home and family
• Starting to have relationship difficulties
• Using drugs or drinking alcohol more than usual
• Acting very differently to before the trauma
• Struggling to enjoy life
• Feeling emotionally numb



Where can you go for support?



Where can you go for support?
Please speak to any member of staff if you have further questions 

or need support, we are always here to help!


